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Early Edition for next week's PayDay on Weds. the 26th, Have a safe, healthy & happy holiday from your

uu

STONY BROOK WEST CHAPTER

UUP Officers.

Happy Pay Day/ UUP Info & News

TENTATIVE UUP CONTRACT AGREEMENT WITH NYS ON DEC . 20TH PLEASE SEE ATTACHED
FILE OF THE ANNOUNCEMENT & SOME DETAILS. FURTHER DETAILS & SCHEDULE OF
MEETING WITH CONTRACT TEAM TO DISCUSS THE AGREEMENT TO FOLLOW . IF YOU ARE A
MEMBER YOU WILL BE ABLE TO VOTE ON THIS AGREEMENT . MANY THANKS TO THE
CONTRACT TEAM FOR THEIR LONG HARD HOURS IN ALBANY AWAY FROM THEIR FAMILIES .

]

Agreement Release12-20-07 doc

UUP CALENDAR FOR Jan.2008
Jan. 15th Chapter Exe. Bd. mtg. @ Noon in Old Chem. WSCC, All are invited, *RSVP* to UUP @ 2-6570

Jan. 24th Prof Council workshop "Empowerment” @ Noon in Old Chem. WSCC, All are invited, *RSVP* to UUP @
2-6570

Friday March 1st (evening) Joint East/West UUP Chapters Dinner Dance @ Snapper Inn in Oakdale. $30 per
person

Just say NO to unwanted Credit Card offers

AARP had an article if you want to block "preapproved" credit card offers. Consider opting out by calling toll-free
1-888-567-8688 or visit http://www.optoutprescreen.com Both are operated by the 3 major credit bureaus and are
Free of Charge. You will have to provide your name, address & social security #, which will only be used to process
your request to opt out according to the Federal Trade Commission. If you have joint credit with a partner, you both
have to opt out. This program lasts 5 years unless you follow up with a written request to make it permanent. You
can change your mind and want a new credit card, so you can reverse the procedure and opt-in.

New Mileage Reimbursement rate for 2008
The IRS has announced the mileage rate for expense vouchers will go up from present48.5 cents per mile to 50.5
cents per mile on January 1st, 2008. Please make a note of this if you charge for vehicle usage.

UUP Workshop for parents of children & dependents with Special Needs

The UUP east campus chapter has set up a Workshop on Weds. Jan. 9th with 2 timeslots to choice from (noon to
1pm or 7:30 to 8:30pm) location to be determined. The title is "Planning for the future of your child or dependent with
special needs"”. The seminar will address Govt. benefit eligibility, Guardianship & conservatorship/guardian ad litem,
and financial security & funding options. The workshop is open to all UUP members at Stony Brook's both chapters
and is presented by MetDESK (metLife's Division of Estate Planning for Special Kids) & is sponsored by UUP east
chapter. Please RSVP to UUP east chapter office at 444-1505. We thank Kathy Southerton from HSC UUP for



extending this invitation to our members.

Charles McAteer, UUP Chap. Treasurer, UUP office # is 632-6570 @ 104 Old Chemistry Bldg. zip 3475

UUP West Campus Chapter website http://uuphost.org/sbwest Email address uup@notes.cc.sunysb.edu
UUP Statewide website http://www.uupinfo.org Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area
*RSVP* Please reply no later than Three Days prior to Event so UUP can have a Head Count



